
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents or Guardians, 
 
Upper Missouri District Health Unit is encouraging you to call and make an 
immunization appointment for your child. Our offices remain open during this Pandemic 
so we can help prevent outbreaks of vaccine preventable diseases. However, because of 
precautions we are taking to protect our clients from COVID-19 the number of clients we 
can see in a day has decreased which is why we are encouraging you to call now for your 
child’s appointment.  
 
Please see the table below for the new requirements based on grade level of the student: 
 

2020-2021 School Immunization Requirements 

 
 

All children must be up-to-date according to the school immunization requirements or 
have claimed an exemption by October 1st of each school year or they must be excluded 
from school.  
 
UMDHU is taking proper precautions to keep client’s safe during this time. We wear 
masks and gloves, stagger appointments, and sanitize throughout the day. 
 
If you are uncertain about the immunization status of your child or have any questions 
regarding these requirements, please give us a call and we will be happy to answer any 
questions you may have.  
 
 

Upper Missouri District Health Unit 
 

“Your Public Health Professionals” 

DIVIDE COUNTY 
Courthouse 
200 Main St. N. 
P.O. Box 69 
Crosby, ND 58730 
Phone 701-965-6813 
Fax 701-965-6814 

MCKENZIE COUNTY 
201 5th St. NW Suite 1100 
P.O. Box 1066 
Watford City, ND 58854 
Phone 701-444-3449 
Fax 701-842-6985 

MOUNTRAIL COUNTY 
Memorial Building 
P.O. Box 925 
18 2nd Ave SE 
Stanley, ND 58784 
Phone 701-628-2951 
Fax 701-628-1294 

WILLIAMS COUNTY 
110 W. Bdwy, Ste 101 
Williston, ND 58801-6056 
Phone 701-774-6400 
Fax 701-577- 8536 
Toll Free 1-877-572-3763 
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